Michael Ross

From: Francois Khoury [fkhoury@hiltonpasadena.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2006 9:30 AM

To: Ann-Marie Villicana; Michael Ross; tom burgeson

Subject: From François

Dear Ann-Marie, Michael and Tom:

It is with deepest regrets that I am resigning my Board position with the PCOC.

I was proud to serve with each of you and wish you all the best.

My last day at the Hilton Pasadena is tomorrow. Thank you for the opportunity to work with you.

Hotel

François Khoury

General Manager

Pasadena Hilton

(626) 584-3111